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Dear parents/guardians,  

 

Please find below the dates that Year 3 will be completing their Outdoor Learning sessions this term:  

 

Miss Hughes- Wednesday 7th September 

Mrs Deacy/Mr Mulville- Wednesday 14th September 

Miss Hughes - Wednesday 21st September 

Mrs Deacy/Mr Mulville - Wednesday 28th September  

Miss Hughes – Wednesday 5th October 

Mrs Deacy/Mr Mulville - Wednesday 12th October 

 

As we cannot guarantee the weather, all children will need to come to school dressed in appropriate 

outdoor learning clothes on the day that is their turn, with a change of wellies / walking boots to 

change into. Please could all children bring their school uniform with them in case it is particularly wet 

and they need to change at school after their session outside. Appropriate outdoor learning clothing is 

as follows:  

 

• Old trousers (not shorts)  

• Old t-shirt  

• Old jumper  

• Wellies or boots (trainers are not ideal as they get very wet)  

• Waterproof coat (they will be outside in the rain)  

• Sun hat (if sunny)  

 

For more information about these sessions, please find attached a letter from Pete, who will be running 

the sessions.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

The Year 3 Team 


